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17 February 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Targeted S4-S6 Parents’ Evening with Course Choice Information Session - Wednesday 22nd February 2023 

6.00-8.30pm 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to remind you that we have a planned Senior Phase Targeted Parents’ 

Evening on Wednesday 22nd February from 6.00pm to 8.30pm.  

 

Course Choice Information Session – Wednesday 22nd February 2023 at 5.15pm 

 

The course choice information session will focus on your child’s S4 into S5 and S5 into S6 course choice options 

and how to successfully complete the process.  We will also share important information to help you in 

supporting your child to make an informed course choice.  We will cover key areas such as Senior Phase 

pathways and the Scottish Credit and Qualifications Framework.  We will also discuss and share helpful links 

and resources from Skills Development Scotland, Dundee City Council, and the National Parent Forum of 

Scotland. 

 

Targeted Parents’ Evening Appointments 

 

For this additional parents’ evening, we are adopting a targeted approach. Appointments will be made for 

you where your child’s teacher has identified an area of concern, potentially placing them at risk of not 

achieving their potential. Based on this data your child may only have one appointment or may have an 

appointment for all their subjects. These appointments will be populated this week by our admin team, and 

they will contact families we do not have an e-mail contact for.    

 

Families Targeting Individual Subject Areas 

 

The appointment system will then be opened up to any families who wish to target specific subject areas 

where teachers have not identified them as being at risk, but you wish to discuss the learning with the class 

teacher. This system will open at 12.00pm on Friday 17th February 2023 and will close at 12.00am on Monday 

20th February 2023.  

 

Should you wish to cancel or re-arrange pre-booked appointments please contact the school office. 

 

Please visit https://baldragon.schoolcloud.co.uk to view and book your appointments.  

 

Login with the following information: 

 

Complete ‘Your Details’ Section 

Title 

First Name 

Surname 

Email 

Confirm Email 

 

Complete ‘Student’s Details’ 

Student’s First Name   

Student’s Surname  

Date of Birth 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs H Ross  

Depute Head Teacher 
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